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 Learning and Caring for Life 
 

 
 
2023 Term 4, End of Week 7 Roundup     
                                                 
125th Anniversary 
Wow – last Friday was absolutely amazing. The students 
loved the day, and we had excellent feedback from 
parents and community members. A big thank you to all 
the BBQ helpers and for everyone who pitched in to help 
out. Our students performed so well and we are extremely 
proud. Thank you to everyone who came along to help us 
celebrate such an important event. Happy 
125th Anniversary Richmond Primary School. 
 
2024 Reception Transition 
On Wednesday we had the last of our transition visits for 
the Receptions starting in 2024. They stayed for half the 
day and all went home excited with their new Reading 
Folders. 
 
Sports Day 
Sports Day is tomorrow. If you have not done so already, 
please return the consent form that was sent out via Edsmart. On the day, students need a 
sun-safe hat, sunscreen (already applied and more to put on throughout the day), plenty 
of water, recess and lunch, as well as their team colours. If you are meeting us at the oval, 
please make sure your child’s class teacher knows when you arrive and if your child is 
going home with you, please ensure the class teacher has marked the students off as 
being collected. There is a lot going on and we want to make sure everyone gets home 
safely. 
The school has purchased four marquees so the children can sit out of the sun during 
whole school events. The marquees are 6 metres by 3 metres, and it is far easier to put 
them up when there are six adults. If you intend on coming to Sports Day and are able to 
help us put them up it would be greatly appreciated. 
 
Signing students in and out 
If you collect your child from school or drop them off (after signing them out for an 
appointment or arrive late), please ensure you sign them in or out via the front office. On 
return or arrival at school a slip will be given to you to give to the class teacher. It is essential 
for safety that we know exactly who is on school grounds at all times. 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

WEEK 7 
Friday 1st December: 

Sports Day 
 

WEEK 8 
Mon 4th Dec: 6pm 

Governing Council Mtg 
Fri 8th Dec Year 6 

Graduation 
 

WEEK 9 
Fri 15th Dec: Last Day of 

Term & 2pm Early Dismissal 
 

2024 
Term 1 starts: Monday 29th 

January 
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